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ACTION REQUEST RESPONSE 
 
To: Public Service Commission of Utah 
 

From: Division of Public Utilities 
  Chris Parker, Director 
 Pipeline Safety Section 
  Al Zadeh, Lead 
 Energy Section 
  Artie Powell, Manager 
  Doug Wheelwright, Technical Consultant 
  Eric Orton, Utility Analyst 
  Carolyn Roll, Utility Analyst 
 
Date: June 10, 2014 
 
Re: Action Request Response in Docket 14-999-02, Questar Confidential Semi-

Annual Training Report. 
 

On April 17, 2014 the Commission issued its Action Request to the Division of Public 
Utilities (Division) to: “review and evaluate the January 21, 2014 Questar Confidential 
Semi-Annual Safety Training report for compliance with the Commission’s November 
20, 2008, Order  Docket 07-057-04 concluded (after nearly two years of proceedings) 
with Commission approval of a settlement stipulation.   
 
The Division is still in the process of evaluating the reports and performing its analysis as 
required by the Commission’s Action Request.  The Division is waiting for additional 
data request responses from the Company and is hereby requesting that the Commission 
extend the due date of the Division’s response to the Action Request to July 11, 2014.  
This will allow the Division adequate time to complete the review and make 
recommendations if necessary.     
 
CC: Barrie McKay, QGC 
 Michele, Beck, OCS 


